Portage la Prairie,
September 30, 1925,
Dear Dr. Anderson:

Just received your letter of the 27th. 1 am pleased
about the arrangements for Saskatoon, but w.uld indeed like
to have only one meeting. Two meetings come rather hard on
the one night, especially after a pressingly busy day. Hdowever,
if it cannot be avoided it cannot.

What you say with respect to the Hudson's Bay Eailway
is very reasonsble aéd I fully expect myself to be able to do
quite as much as is suggested in this letter. The holding out
of the completion of the road 48 a naked and unblushing bribe

is sbout as sordid politics as have ever disgraced a country.

JA B s s it Yoqrs sincerely,

s R e

Dr. J.T.K. Anderson, ..L.‘..
Saskatoon, Sask.
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